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Richard Simonton 
Feb . 1955 - Oct . 1958 

Judd Walton 
Oct. 1958 - July 1961 

Tiny James 
July 1961 - July 1964 

Carl Norvell 
July 1964 - July 1966 

Dick Schrum 
July 1966 - July 1968 

Al Mason 
July 1968 - July 1970 

Stillman Rice 
July 1970 - July 1 972 

Erwin A. Young 
July 1972 - July 1974 

Paul M . Abernethy 
July 1974 - July 1976 

Ray F. Snitil 
July 1976 - July 1978 

Preston M. Fleet 
July 1978 - Nov . 1978 

Tommy Landrum 
Nov . 1978 - July 1980 

Richard R. Haight 
July 1980 - June 1981 

1959 - Jesse Crawford 

1960 - Farny Wurlitzer 

1961 - Mel Doner 

1962 - Leonard MacClain 

1963 - Eddie Dunstedter 

1964 - Reginald Foort 

1965 - Dan Barton 

1966 - W. "Tiny" James 

1967 - Erwin A. Young 

1968 - Richard C. Simonton 

1969 - Judd Walton 

1970 - Bill Lamb 

1971 - George and Vi Thompson 

1972 - Stu Green 

1973 - Al and Betty Mason 

1974 - Lloyd E. Klos 

1975 - Joe Patten 

1976 - Floyd and Doris Mumm 

19n - Les and Edith Rawle 

1978 - Len Clarke 

1979 - J. B. Nethercutt 

1980 - Sidney Torch 

1981 - No selection made 

It is that time again to consider ask­
ing yourself some of these important 
questions. 

"How can I best utilize my time and 
talents for the benefit of ATOS?" 

"Do I have the enthusiasm and 
necessary knowledge to promote the 
theatre organ in the proper profes­
sional manner?" 

"Should I be a candidate for the 
National Board of Directors for the 
coming term?" 

Your answers to these questions 
will vary in many ways, I am sure. The 

important thing is to A CT on your answers. If you want to serve 
on the National Board, see the specific instructions elsewhere in 
this issue for the procedure on how to become a nominee. If your 
time is too limited for that, the one answer we can each give is our 
willingness to share the pleasures and privileges of ATOS mem­
bership with all our friends. Ask them to become members. Re­
member, this is the year to grow, and working together we CAN 
and WILL. 

Your Board is constantly striving to find the answers to your 
many inquiries and to be of help in as many ways as possible. We 
continue to ask for your input of ideas and suggestions, so that 
our decisions are based on your needs and wishes. This is your 
ATOS. 

Keep your letters coming. They are greatly appreciated. And 
be sure to mark the dates on your calendar for the Detroit Con­
vention, July 4 through 10. It's going to be a great one. 

Sincerely, 

Lois F. Segur 

THEATRE ORGAN JANUARY/FEBRUARY 1982 




